
 

November 24, 2021 

Charter Township of Union 

Boil Water Notice Lifted 

The Charter Township of Union boil water notice issued on November 22, 2021, at the following 

addresses: 

143 E Pickard 
320 E Pickard 

   359 E Pickard 
 

has been lifted and it’s no longer necessary to use boiled or bottled water.  We apologize for any 

inconvenience this has caused. 

Basic recovery includes flushing pipes, faucets and drinking fountains for at least five minutes unless 

otherwise directed by your local utility. 

Food establishment operators must also flush and clean food equipment attached to water lines (pop, 

coffee, ice makers) as directed by the manufacturer.  Discard any left over ice, coffee or food made with 

water that may have been contaminated.  Run water softeners through a regeneration cycle and flush 

hot water tanks. 

Before serving or using the water food establishment operators must follow the instructions in the 

“Emergency Action Plans for Retail Food Establishments” guide.  The document is available on the 

Michigan Department of Agriculture Web site at www.michigan.gov/michiganprepares.  Instructions are 

available in English, Spanish, Arabic and Chinese. 

For more information, please contact Union Township at 989-772-4600 ext. 223 or 224   

ksmith@uniontownshipmi.com. After hours and weekends  989-772-6921  

Thank you for your cooperation, 

The Charter Township of Union Public Service Department 

http://www.michigan.gov/michiganprepares
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